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CITY OF ATLANTA 

WILLIAM R . WOFFORD, P.E . , R . A . 
INSPECTO-R OF BUILDINGS 

ELMER H. MOON, E . E. , P.E . 
ASST . INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS 

Mr . R. Earl Landers 
Administrative Assistant 
Mayor ' s Office 
Atlanta , Georg i a 

Dear Mr. Landers: 

OFFICE OF INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS 
ARCHITECTURAL DIVISION 

901 CITY HALL 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

January 16 , 1969 

Re: White Alms Building 

FREDERICK R. SHEPHERD 

ADDY W. CHAN 

In the absence of Mr . W. R. Wofford, Building Official , your 
letter of January 14, 1969, with attached copy of letter from 
Fulton County Manager concerning the future of the White Alms 
Building has been referred to the City Architect for study. 

The hazardous conditions which existed and were first reported 
on or about July 16, 1968, still exist and have not been 
allievated to date. In view of the potential hazard and possible 
political implications, a departmental decision concerning the 
matter is expected to be made upon return of Mr. Wofford to the 
City of Atlanta on or about Tuesday, January 21, 1969. 

A letter from this office concerning this matter shall be 
forthcoming. 

FRS:gs 

:_:;:;;?~ 
Frederick R. Shepherd 
Representative of the Architect 

ATLANTA THE DOGWOOD CITY 




